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28 November 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Message from NHS: 

The NHS has organised a catch-up clinic to allow children who may have missed their 
routine vaccinations to receive them promptly. 
 
The clinic will offer vaccinations for diseases such as measles, mumps, rubella, and other 
preventable illnesses. They are open to all eligible children without the need for prior 
booking—parents and carers can simply walk in at their convenience. 
 
The clinic is scheduled to take place on the following date and time: 
 
Saturday, 30 November at Church Lane Community Centre, 147 Church Lane, 
Goldington, Bedford, MK41 9PW - School Age (walk-in) between 10.00 am and 2.00 
pm 
 
We encourage parents and carers to check your child’s red book to confirm which 
vaccinations your child may need, or refer to this 
link: https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/vaccine-uptake This is an excellent 
opportunity to ensure your child is fully protected. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Public Health Health Protection Team 
A shared service across Bedford Borough, Central Bedfordshire and Milton Keynes 

https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/vaccine-uptake

